REGISTRATION TIME IS HERE!!! 

(Please read all accompanying information)
Dear Parents,

It is hard to believe, but registration for the 2019-2020 school year is here!!  Registration is now open for our current preschool/child care families and church members.  Please be prompt in registering your child for next school year. Registration forms and the required fees are due by Friday, January 11, 2019 to help secure your child’s preschool spot for the 2019-2020 school year.  Registration opens to the public (those who are not currently enrolled in our preschool or child care) on January 14, 2019.   Please see Andrea in the preschool office or your child’s preschool teacher to help answer any questions you may have about our preschool classes.  
Our programs at Bethel Presbyterian Preschool are as follows:
Our Time for Twos program (Fridays – 9:30 – 11:30 AM) is usually very popular and will be offered again with our fabulous teacher, Mrs. Kelly Korey!  Mrs. Korey is a veteran teacher who has made this program her own with many fun activities and great learning experiences.  This program provides time for our 2 year olds to experience what school is all about alongside their parent, grandparent, or caregiver who joins the class with them!  Sign up early and please recommend it to your friends and relatives!!
The Threes program (Tuesday and Thursday – two AM sessions and one PM session) focuses on play and socialization as this is the foundation of all future learning that will take place in one’s schooling.  Our 3 year old teachers, Mrs. Dawson/Mrs. Evans and Mrs. Shaw/Mrs. Palombia, truly enjoy teaching the 3’s and create a fun learning environment for their students to learn, discover and grow! 
The 3-day Fours program (Monday, Wednesday, & Friday – two AM sessions and one PM session) Our 3-day 4 year class has a Kindergarten readiness focus, working on skills and maturity needed for that next step in a fun, nurturing environment. Some of the children in this group are younger and may plan to go on to T-Class the next year, but many will be ready to go on directly to Kindergarten as this class will prepare them for just that!
The 4-day Fours program (Monday through Thursday - AM session only) is taught by Mrs. Stein and Mrs. Diethorn. To be eligible for this class your child must be an “older 4-year old” who will be turning 4 by April 30, 2019, making them at least 4 yrs. 5 mos. by the start of school next fall. We would prefer a teacher recommendation even if they are old enough. If a student from the community wants to register for this class they should have had at least 1 year of preschool experience. This is a program that utilizes some of the experiences and activities that we now have in our “T” Class program for 5 yr. olds, but it is developmentally appropriate for 4 ½ yr. olds. This class focuses on Kindergarten readiness and will prepare your child for that next step!
The T-Class (Monday through Thursday - AM and PM sessions) is taught by our creative and dedicated teachers, Mrs. Chobirko and Mrs. Wolber, who do a fantastic job of preparing this group of students for Kindergarten! This is a popular class for students who may have missed the kindergarten cut off or who are in need of more preparation socially and/or academically before moving on to kindergarten.  We have a limited class size, so if you are considering this for your child, please try to register early.  

Curious Kid’s Club / Lunch Bunch has become very popular (we are full or almost full 5 days a week this school year!). Our fantastic teachers, Mrs. Evans and Mrs. O’Grady, create fun enrichment activities that provide wonderful learning experiences for their students. Lunch Bunch is offered Monday-Friday from 11:30am-12:30pm and Curious Kids Club from 12:30-3pm. Please indicate your desire on the enclosed form for regular days for next year – the spots go fast so make your commitment early!! Remember - no additional registration fee for this class.  
OUR REGISTRATION AND TUITION POLICY

Registration this year will require every family to provide the following:

· A completed & signed registration form

· $50.00 registration fee or maximum $75.00 per family (non-refundable)

· One month’s tuition which will be applied to May, 2020 (refundable if the child leaves the program before the end of next school year)

Tuition rates:

· Time for Twos - $55.00/mo. 
· Threes -   $135.00/ mo.

· 3-day Fours - $160.00/mo.

· 4-day Fours - $185.00/mo.

· T-Class - $185.00/mo.

Tuition Policy (Board approved and enforced)

· Tuition is due the first class day of each month 
· Your one month of tuition paid with registration is for May, 2020. You will begin regular payments in September, 2019.
· Late fee of $10.00 must be included if paid after the 10th of the month (Exceptions: September tuition must be paid by Sept. 30th or other payment arrangements must be worked out with director)

· 3% discount for full-year tuition paid by Sept. 30th 
We will strictly adhere to our tuition and registration policies and want all families to understand their responsibilities in this matter. By signing the registration form, you are agreeing to all Bethel Presbyterian Preschool policies.
